
Released: 8th May 2024 9pm

I hereby declare the results of the community consultation ending 30th April 2024 
regarding community preferences on the future options for the Hooe Village Hall.

Total Preferences Accepted: 266 Rejected: 3
votes votes

Total for option KEEP & RENOVATE 205
votes

Total for option CLOSE & SELL 61
votes

Votes Cast as % of Electoral Role Total: 71.9%
percentage out of 370

Outbound Mailing total: 206 Returned: 127
envelopes envelopes

We confirm the preference forms returned were opened, checked, counted and then
re-sealed in our presence.

Ann Loyd Bill Leonard
Chairman, Hooe Parish Council Chairman Village Hall Project Committee

These results will be considered by councillors at the next Village Hall Project Committee
on Wednesday 19th June 2024 at 7pm.

The next full council meeting (AGM) on Wednesday 29th May 2024 at 6pm
followed by the Annual Parish Meeting on that same day at 7:15pm.

Jane Warrener
Clerk (Proper Officer) to Hooe Parish Council

End of statement
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